
House Committee on Appropriations Subcommittee on Homeland Security 
Notice of the FY 2023 Public Witness Testimony for the Record 

 
 
The Subcommittee on Homeland Security will be accepting written public testimony for those 
who wish to provide input for the Fiscal Year 2023 Appropriations bill. All written testimony will 
be included in the public record of subcommittee hearings and submitted testimony. 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT WRITTEN TESTIMONY FOR THE RECORD:  THURSDAY, 
MAY 26, 2022 
 
If you would like to submit written testimony for the public record, please send it to: 
HS.Approp@mail.house.gov with the subject line: “FY 2023 written testimony for the record”. 

All written testimony must comply with the following requirements: 
• Should not exceed five pages 
• Should be an attachment to your email 
• Please include your contact information in the e-mail along with subject matter of 

testimony 
• Typed on standard 8.5 by 11 inch letter size paper 
• Double spaced in 12 point font with one inch margins 
• Include the author’s name, title, and institutional affiliation (if any) at the top of 

the first page. 
• Clearly identify the agency, program, and recommended funding amount  
• Do not include color or detailed photos; however, the use of charts, tables, 

appropriate bold type, and bullets are acceptable. 
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